
 
 
JANUARY 6, 2025 

 

UPDATE – IF YOU ARE PLANNING ON VISITING PERSI’S BOISE OFFICE 
 

The Ada County Highway District (ACHD) will start major road construction in Boise on 8th Street 

between State Street and W. Franklin Street beginning January 7, 2025. This construction will limit 

access to the PERSI office from 8th Street. You will still be able to access the PERSI office and 

member parking by turning onto W. Washington off 9th Street. 
 

We encourage all visitors to utilize the following links for the latest information about road 

closures.  

 

ACHD LIVE MAP  

https://achd.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=2de7a5bc4fe842fab9020b4

647343ebf 

 

ACHD PROJECTS 

https://www.achdidaho.org/projects/development-resources/maps 

 

CCDC 8TH STREET IMPROVEMENTS STATE STREET TO FRANKLIN STREET 

Rebuild 8th Street - State Street to Franklin Street - CCDC Boise 

 

Streets around PERSI (Boise) are estimated to be under construction until October 2025. We will 

post updates on street access as it becomes available and additional information on our 

website, www.persi.idaho.gov.  

 

If you have questions, please contact the PERSI Answer Center at 1-800-451-8228 or 208-334-

3365.  
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